
 

 

                                                              
November 15, 2024 

 
 

TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL  
 
Robert Herrera 
Utilities Director 
South Central Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant 

845 N. Motel Boulevard 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 88044 
roberth@donaanacounty.org  
 
Re:  NPDES Permit Number NM0030490 – South Central Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant 
 
Dear Mr. Herrera: 

 
Enclosed is a copy of a proposed National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit developed in 
accordance with the requirements of the Clean Water Act. Also, enclosed are a fact sheet explaining 

the permit conditions and the public notice for this permit. 
 
Any comments you wish to make may be submitted in writing by the due date stated in the public 
notice to Ms. Evelyn Rosborough. After all comments have been received, the Agency will make a final 
permit issuance decision. Subsequently, a copy of the final permit will be mailed to you. Should you 
have any questions regarding the draft permit, please contact Quang Nguyen of my staff, voice:  
(214) 665-7238, or email at nguyen.quang@epa.gov.  

 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Curry Jones, MPH 

       Branch Manager 
        NPDES Permitting and Water Quality Branch 
 
Enclosures 
 
Cc: Susan LucasKamat, Susan.LucasKamat@state.nm.us 
 Jason Martinez, jason.martinez2@env.nm.gov 
 Mireya Rascon, mireyar@donaanacounty.org  
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